
I do not agree with the allowance of any entity to limit personal arrangements for safety in that not ONE entity has been able to 
make any space safe from violence yet.  Matter of fact, Portland is exponentially worse since spring of 2020 despite the  
"improvements" to make the city more homogenous and therefore safer.


